
Public Awareness Relating to Asbestos Regulations

The Canton City Health Department, Air Pollution Control Division (APCD) is the contractual 

representative for Ohio EPA in air quality matters within Stark County.  As such, APCD 

employees have authority to investigate and enforce Ohio EPA air pollution regulations.

Many owners and operators throughout Stark County are unaware there are federal and state 

asbestos regulations that regulate demolition and renovation projects.  Asbestos regulations 

may apply to your project.  Please contact Canton City Health Department, Air Pollution Control 

Division at 330-489-3385.  They will be able to tell you what asbestos regulations would apply to 

your project and the requirements needed to comply with their rules/regulations.


